
March 13, 2020 

Dear Parents:

As we deal with the ongoing crisis of COVID-19, we want to 
continue to maintain the health and safety of your children. 
MMCC is diligently working to make sure that all sites and 
classrooms are being thoroughly cleaned and sanitized. If 
your child is experiencing fever and respiratory symptoms, 
please call your pediatrician and notify us immediately. 
At home, please continue to wash your child’s hands frequently. 
Your nose, eyes and mouth are key entry points for diseases 
and pathogens. The use of hand sanitizers and antibacterial 
wipes will help combat the spread of the virus. 

At the organizational level, we have circulated a memo to 
our staff regarding a crisis management plan as it pertains to 
closures and program suspensions. We will continue to keep 
families informed with any updates on pertinent issues. See 
below for guidelines and protocols on how to protect and 
prevent the transmission of COVID-19. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 
Stay safe and be well. 

Sincerely, 

Rita Santelia, LMSW 
Chief Executive Officer 




